
Submitter: Scott Sandgathe 

On Behalf Of: Self 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

This is a dubious attempt to circumvent zoning regulations that were established to 

protect the citizens of Goshen. It will also open the door to putting “energy recovery 

facilities “ in downtown Salem or Springfield. And despite the potential damage to 

Oregon citizens, it is a redundant, overly expensive facility. I believe the Oregon 

State Attorney General should investigate the motive behind this bill.  


